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Date: January 20, 2015
To: Honorable Mayor Robért Garcia and Members of the City Council
From: Councilmember Rex Richardson, Ninth Distri tfg@v

Councilwoman Lena Gonzalez, First District,
Vice Mayor Suja Lowenthal, Second District.
Councilmember Dee Andrews, Sixth District ~

Subject: Report on the Johns Exposed Program

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation to receive and file a report from the Long Beach City Prosecutor’s
Office on the Johns Exposed Program.

DISCUSSION

In 2014, the Long Beach City Prosecutor's Office and Long Beach Police Department
partnered to implement the Johns Exposed Program throughout the city. This program
reveals individuals who have been convicted of prostitution crimes. Long Beach joined
other cities in exposing "Johns" in an effort to educate the public about the link between
prostitution and human trafficking, and to remind those considering purchasing sex that
Long Beach does not tolerate prostitution.

A report from the City Prosecutor’s Office is being requested to educate the City Council
and public on the program, its benefits, and any successes thus far. Human trafficking of
victims is not easy for law enforcement to detect. The industry exists because of its high -
demand. As long as there is a steady stream of customers, there will be a market for
human trafficking of women and girls. The Johns Exposed Program aims to deter these
crimes.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no impact to the General Fund for this report.



